From:
 Gary

 To:
 JCT Exhibits

 Subject:
 HB 2015

Date: Saturday, April 13, 2019 10:29:39 AM

Dear sirs, I am writing to address HB 2015. To be brief, the voters of Oregon have already resoundingly rebuffed the notion that we should reward Federal law breakers with Oregon drivers licenses. The very notion of legitimizing foreign law breakers with the right to drive in Oregon is an outrage to the average Oregonian. As a retired Oregon Corrections Officer I have seen first hand the damage to peoples lives that was created by the approximately 1000 illegals we have on Oregons prison system. At last count approximately 120 of those illegals have killed people in Oregon. Why on earth would the legislature even consider such an outrage as giving these criminals drivers licenses? Perhaps some people in the legislature are so insulated from the reality of everyday life that this seems like a good idea, but the average Oregonian has to live, or die, with the results of the legislatures actions. Please show more concern for the lives of Oregonians, and less concern for the comfort and convenience of foreign criminals! Sincerely, Gary Strean.